
Ashland Optimists 2024 Red Kettle Campaign  - a message from Bern Bonderer

Ring-A-Ling, Ring-A-Ling!

Hello Optimist Members!

I am coordinating the Red Kettle
Campaign for the Ashland location
again this year. 

This is our 15th year! 

Everything will be the same as in the past. Bell ringing will take place at Moser’s.
If you would like to ring, please contact me and I will give you the details. You 
may ring for 10 minutes or 10 hours! There is no set schedule. I DO have to 
report all ringers and times to the Salvation Army so please do NOT just go over 
there and ring. 

As with everyone else, The Salvation Army is short on staffing and ringers. And 
they could use all of the help they can get. So please consider taking a little time
to ring. Also, please pass the word around to family, friends, church groups, 
schools, clubs, organizations, sports teams, or whomever you can think of!

 

Let’s ring every day until until New Year’s Eve!

Thanks so much!!

Bern

bern.bonderer@twehous.com 

or call using your actual voice 
(no texts!) 573-632-1919 
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